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  Term 3 Week 5 19th August 2020 

COMING EVENTS 

Every Friday (until 18th September) 
Dance2bfit 

Permission Notes Sent Home and 
Payments Due 

Tell Them From Me Survey Non-Consent Form 
Friday 21st August 

Overdue 

Dance2bfit $36 
Note and payment overdue 

Publishing Student Information Note 
Sent home if student hadn’t previously returned this note 

First Aid Treatment Note 
Sent home if student hadn’t previously returned this note 

Principal’s Message 

COVID 19 Update 

 

From Wednesday 19th August the Department is 
implementing further measures in schools in line with 
current health guidelines.  Following are the  
excerpts from the guidelines and how they relate to 
our school. 

 

Flu like symptoms and COVID testing 

Students and staff absent or sent home due to flu 
like symptoms need to be COVID tested. Schools 
must sight the negative COVID-19 result. Staff and 
students must not return to school until they return a 
negative COVID-19 result and are symptom free. 
Please email a screenshot of the certificate, email or 
text message that you are sent as evidence of your 
negative result to the school email before your child 
returns to school -  

cardiffnth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Stage Groupings 

All students will need to remain in stage groups 
whilst at school.  

In the mornings 

When students arrive at school in the morning they 
will go to their classrooms, where they will be guided 
by their teachers to the area that their stage will be 
playing in.  

In the afternoons 

Students will be directed by their teacher to their 
waiting area and will be separated into stage groups.  

This will ensure parents can still use the same gate 
that they have been using to collect their child/ 
children during our current end of day 
procedures. 

At recess and lunch 

Students will eat in their classrooms and then be 
moved by their class teacher to their stage play area. 
This area will be rotated each day so all students 
have access to all areas within the school throughout 
the week. 

 

continued……... 

 

 



Tell Them From Me Survey: Parent Survey 

This Term, our school will be participating in the 
Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 
the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, 
teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers 
questions about different factors that are known to 
impact on student wellbeing and engagement.    

Running this survey will help our school understand 
parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: 
communication between parents/carers and staff, 
activities and practices at home and parent/carer 
views on the school's support of learning and 
behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our 
school make practical improvements. 
The survey is conducted entirely online on 
smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. 
The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 
complete and is completely confidential. The parent 
survey will be conducted over Term 3 and early 
Term 4. Although participating in the survey is 
entirely voluntary, your responses are very much 
appreciated. 

Our school will provide further information about 
how to access the survey. In the meantime, more 
information about the survey is available at: [http://
surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 

 

P&C 

Our first P&C Zoom meeting with the executive 
members was held last week. We have outlined 
some goals for the year which will be published in 
next week’s Bulletin after being finalised by our 
team. Please join us via Zoom for our next meeting, 
held on 8th September at 10am. Details of the Zoom 
link will be published in next week’s Bulletin along 
with the agenda. 

 

 

 

 

 

Check-in Assessments for Year 3 & 5 

Students in Year 3 and 5 will be participating in the 
online 'Check-in assessment' during term 3. The 
Check-in assessment is aimed to help CNPS to 
identify how students are performing in literacy and 
numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching 
more specifically to student needs. 

The Check-in assessment is an online reading and 
numeracy assessment for students in Years 3, 5 
and 9. It is not a standardised test and results will 
not be forwarded to parents/carers. 

If you wish to discuss the Check-in please contact 
your Year 3 or 5 teacher.  

 

 

Principal’s Message continued 

Additional Hygiene Measures 

During the day, teachers will be encouraging 
students to use disinfectant wipes to wipe down 
their own learning spaces after each lesson or 
learning period.  

All sporting and teaching / learning equipment will 
be disinfected after being used. 

Parents on site 

Parents are not allowed on site, except for 
exceptional circumstances involving welfare or 
disciplinary meetings. 

Volunteers  

Volunteers are not allowed on site. The uniform 
shop is the only exception at this time.  

Canteen 

Our canteen remains closed. Please ensure your 
child brings a packed lunch, recess and water 
bottle. Bubblers remain closed. 

Physical Distancing 

Physical distancing requirements remain for adults. 

Group Activities 

Some group activities such as choirs, chanting and 
the use of wind instruments in a group setting are 
not permitted. 

Kindergarten and Year 7 Orientation Programs 

Orientations should be delayed until Term 4. 

School formals, dances, graduation or other 
social events  

These are not permitted and schools should not 
promote or sanction social activities organised by 
others.  
 

Thank you for your understanding as we work 
together to implement the Department’s 
recommendations to keep our school community as 
safe as possible. 
 

Have a beautiful week everyone and stay safe. 
 

 

Allyson Corrigan 
 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 
 

 

Parking 

Please be mindful of parking signage when 
dropping off or picking up children from school. 

This morning, a parking ranger was checking that 
parents were dropping off children while being 
mindful of the visible parking signage. 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au












P&C MEETINGS 
 

 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for  
 

8th September at 10am 
via Zoom 

 
Zoom link and meeting agenda will be 

published in the next Bulletin. 

 P&C NEWS 

School Banking is on hold 
until further notice. 

The Uniform Shop is now Online! 

Go to https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/  
to place an order using your credit card.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Orders will be sent home with students twice a week 

The Canteen  

is currently closed.  

We will let you know 

when it will be  

reopened. 

https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/







